
1 October 2021 

Next week… 

Lunch is week 3 

Stars of the Week 

 

Badger—Saadiq 

Fox—Halle 

Rabbit—Ashyla 

Squirrel—Joao Gil 

Mole—Noel 

Hedgehog—Judah 

 

Well done to our  

Stars of the Week 

1
st

 October 2021 

Barnaby Bear 

As Barnaby Bear is unable to go on holiday this 

year, he would like to share different religious or 

cultural festivals with our families.  

If you have a festival or celebration coming up that 

you would like Barnaby Bear to attend then speak 

to the school office! 

Harvest 

This week the whole school has been learning 
about bees and the amazing job they do to pollinate 
plants.  
This year we are focusing on learning about our  
impact on the environment. Children have been 
learning about what a world without bees would look 
like.  
 
In Fox Class 
We were learning about bees and how important 
they are for helping our crops to 
grow. We then  tasted some of the 
fruits and vegetables that grow from 
the crops that bees help to          
pollinate. We really enjoyed this  
activity! 

Attendance 

Well done Fox class who had 
this weeks best attendance! 

 

Badger Class 95.6% 

Fox Class 99.3% 

Rabbit Class 96.3% 

Squirrel Class 94.5% 

Mole Class 98.0% 

Hedgehog Class 92.3% 

Co-operation Crocodile 

This week the awards go to: 

Badger—Farwah 

Fox—Narjis 

Rabbit— Inaaya 

Squirrel—Aiza 

Mole—Aoife 

Hedgehog—David 

Flu vaccine consent forms 

Vaccination UK will be in school to administer the 
flu vaccine to Reception and upwards. Please can 
you ensure to return the consent form to the office 
even if you don’t give your consent. They will be in 
school on 4

th 
& 29

th
 November.  

Please note that you can request a separate  
consent form if you don’t want your child to  
receive the nasal spray because of the porcine 
content. Please ask the school office. 

School photos 

A reminder that he school photographer will be in 
school on Monday 4th November.  

Open mornings 

A reminder that open mornings are next week. 

Reception: Wednesday 6th October at 9am 
Year 1: Thursday 7th October at 9am 
Year 2: Tuesday 5th October at 9am 

Only one  parent can attend the meeting and we 
ask that you wear a mask in school. The meeting 
will take place in the hall . 


